Contact Information

Crieff Seventh-day Adventist Church Gwydyr Road Crieff PH7 4BS

Church website www.crieffadventist.org.uk

Minister

Pastor Bernie Holford

Telephone (office) 01764 653257
Telephone (home) 01764 653275
Mobile 07968 690706
Email bernie@sdascotland.com

Elders

 Mrs Eleri Dutton
 01764 681408

 Miss Ruth Farrer
 01764 652611

 Pastor Bob Rodd
 01764 653090

 Eric Winch
 01764 652548

Church Bulletin

Mrs Inna Thompson

Telephone 01764 655032 Email bulletin@crieffadventist.org.uk

Would you like to prepare for baptism or develop your relationship with God? Perhaps you would like a visit or know of someone who is unwell or in need of a visit for any reason. Please speak with the Minister or one of the church elders.

Sabbath Services

Prayer Group	9.30am
Song Service	9.45am
Sabbath School	10.00am
Worship Service	11.15am

Lead Elder for January Eric Winch

Sunset Times for Crieff

Saturday 11 January	4:04pm
Friday 17 January	4:15pm
Friday 24 January	4:30pm
Friday 31 January	4:45pm

Preaching Plan

Today Mr Grant Walker
Sabbath 18 January Pastor Victor Pilmoor

Sabbath 25 January Pastor Doug Sinclair

This Week at a Glance

This afternoon Adventures club

Personal ministries meeting

Tuesday Tuesday Inspiration Sabbath Sabbath services

Welcome to Crieff



WORSHIP SERVICE 11.15 am ~ 11 January 2014

Call to Worship NAH 237— Come, thou fount

of every blessing

Opening prayer

Hymn Here I am to worship

Scripture reading Luke 15:1-7

Children's story Jean's life-time award

Church Offering and tithes

Special item

Prayer

Hymn In Christ alone MP-1072 Sermon Some will be brave

Hymn Lift up the trumpet NAH 159

Doxology

Organ Meditation

Postlude

Welcome to our church where we hope you will enjoy our Sabbath worship today. The Lord's presence is with us in this place; let us all be reverent before Him.

This morning, Mr Grant Walker will share God's Word with us.

You are invited to enjoy refreshments in the church Hall after the service.

Bring-and-Share Fellowship Lunch today in the Church Hall. All visitors are most welcome to share what we have.

This afternoon: Adventurers club at 3.00 pm in the Church Hall.

Personal Ministries team meeting at 2:30pm

Tuesday Inspiration The weekly study and prayer meeting continues in the Scottish Mission office at 7:30pm on Tuesday.

Prayer for Revival

You are invited to join our world church in 10 days of prayer for revival 8-18 January. All are invited to participate as we examine the Lord's Prayer together and ask for God to pour out His Spirit on us all.

Please go to www.tendaysofprayer.org for more information.

Thanks to all of you who contributed the £ 380 given on the Christmas tree. This has been sent to CATH and Perthshire Women's Aid.

Church Open for Prayer

Please continue to pray for our new year's initiative; 'Church Open for Prayer'. This weekly event will be from 2-4pm on Wednesdays beginning 15th January.

Come and join us in bringing praise to the Lord as we sing for the residents of Richmond House on 18 January at 3pm.

Prayer Chain

Please telephone Morag Galloway with your prayer requests.

Church Bulletin Please read your Bulletin to keep up to date with what is going on in Crieff Church. Any items for the bulletin should be given to Inna Thompson, Communications Secretary.

Deadline for items - Tuesday 6:00pm

A request from *Hearts and Hands* As you tidy away the Christmas decorations please remember to pass your Christmas cards to *Hearts and Hands* for recycling.

Tithes and Offerings for December 2013

Tithes	£ 3257
Sabbath School Offerings	£ 571
Church Offerings	£ 982
CAP Donations	£ 773

For parents of young children At Crieff Church, we have a Parents Room at the back of the church which parents with babies and young children can use while still being able to see and hear the church service. A selection of toys and books is provided for your use.

If your child is unsettled or distressed during the service, please do not feel embarrassed by taking them out to this room.

Please make sure that the back row on each side of the church is left for the use of parents and young children.

Crieff Church Website Information on what is happening in our church is regularly posted on the website. For details, please go to www.crieffadventist.org.uk

If you would like a copy of today's sermon on CD, please leave a note of your name and today's date in the Sermon Tapes Box as you leave the church. Your CD will be ready by next Sabbath. Contributions of £1 per CD would be appreciated. Excess funds from production go to CAP funds.

When you go to the supermarket this week, if you can spare a tin or packet, please put it in the CATH food bank in the church kitchen.

Please remember that the parking bays within the church grounds are for the sole use of the disabled and those with mobility problems. Would all other drivers please park on Gwydyr Road or surrounding streets.